
Dear Colleagues, 
 
May I take this opportunity on behalf of Alder Root Golf club, Lady Captain, Lady 
President, Mr. Paul Lander and committee members to attempt in updating you all 
during Covid-19 and lockdown. 
 
First of all, I trust that everyone within your families are keeping safe and well 
during this lockdown and by now ready to start playing golf again. 
 
Many of you may have seen photos on our website showing the fantastic course 
alterations completed by Paul, Mike and team during the lockdown and I know 
Lady President will be letting you all know in detail of the changes shortly. 
 
Mr Ray Hunter has been staying close to English Golf who have provided further 
updates such as:                       PLAY SAFE STAY SAFE. 
 
Ray once digested all of the information will be adding the main contents onto our 
website covering the main frameworks: 

Communications 
Volunteers 

Business Support 
Preparing your facilities 

Playing the game. 
 

The above will cover areas such as: 
 
During lockdown period, Members, Committee, Staff and Volunteers, and many 
more areas, such as signing on procedures, updates on course procedures and so 
on. 
 
 Finally and to conclude, may I please take this opportunity to wish you all a very 
safe time during this still lockdown period and look forward sooner rather than 
later in seeing you all back at Alder Root. 
 

Joe Waterworth, 
Captain 2020. 


